
 
 Dear Fourth Grader,  
 
	 Welcome to 4th grade! I am very excited to be with you this school 
year! There are a lot of fun and exciting things that happen in 4th grade 
and I cannot wait to experience and enjoy them with each of you.  
 We will continue using the Lead 21 reading program and read the 
stories in small groups. You will continue to use Xtramath and begin to 
learn all about the regions of the United States! In Science, we will learn 
all about matter, The Water Cycle, and electricity.   
 Since you may not know a lot about me, I would like to tell you a bit. 
I LOVE teaching and have loved it since I was young. I graduated from 
Temple University in May 2014, after student teaching in 2nd grade at 
Butler. When I am not teaching, I enjoy spending time with my family and 
friends, traveling to new places, spending time with my dog Fletcher, and 
watching sports. You will hear me talk about the Eagles a lot! (Go 
EAGLES!) This summer, I plan on traveling to Sea Isle City and 
somewhere I’ve never been, I cannot wait to tell you all about my travels! 
I’m excited to hear about the fun activities that you get to do over your 
summer break.  
 I hope you have a GREAT summer filled with lots of FUN! 
Remember to read lots so you can keep all the skills that your 3rd grade 
teachers taught you. I am so excited to experience all the new adventures 
in 4th grade. I cannot wait to learn and hear from you on our first day of 
school, September 4th!  
 
Your 4th grade teacher,  
 
Ms. Beveridge 
	
	


